
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 
February 2-6, 1981 

Monday, February 2 

7:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, February 3 

10:00 a.m. 

3:00 p.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, February 4 

10:00 a.m. 

3:00 p.m. 

Thursday, February 5 

10:00 a.m. 

Friday, February 6 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

Vol. VIII, No. 19 

Faculty Wives Club meeting. Faculty Lounge. 

Chapel: Dr. Dwight W. Cumbee, Pastoral Directo.~ 
of Life Enrichment Center, Raleigh. 

Seminary Council. Dean's Conference Room. 

Valentine Banquet. Cafeteria. Advance sale 
tickets only. 

Chapel: Ms. Nancy Staton, S.E. alumna. Minister 
of Education, F.B.C. Martinsville, Va. 

M-Area Faculty meeting. Bethea Room. 

Chapel: Mrs. Susan Shirley, Th.M. student. 
Associate Campus Minister, Meredith College. 
Appleby Chap el . 

President's FORUM. Cafeteria. 

SENIORS: All graduating seniors must complete graduatio·, 
applications no later than Monday, February 9 

in the Business Office. Orders for diplomas, invitations and all regalia wi· .I 

be sent following this deadline. 

SEMINARY YOUTH Southeastern has already begun its second year 
MINISTRY:.: of a specialized ministry to the youth (ages 12·-19) 

of seminary families: An exciting program has 
been developed under the leadership of Mrs. Judy Powell, a second year M.Div/RE 
student. Activities are planned to promote fellowship, recreation and personc~l/ 
spiritual enrichment. . If you have children and have not turned in an inf arm.A •-ion 
form, please contact the Student Affairs office (556-3101, ext. 263) or Judy 
Powell (556-4642). Activities and programs will be announced through specfal 
notices, the youth bulletin board in.Mackie Hall and the Camr.1s Bulletin. If 
you are interested in helping the Seminary Youth earn moneyer a trip to Ri gc-
crest by donating items for a garage sale or bake sale, please contact Judy 
Powell for further information. 

TALENT AND ART If you are interested in participating in a 
SHOW: talent show or an art show on campus, contact 

Kent Lowther at 556-6227 or 556-3435. No call::s 
after 10:30 p.m. please. A tentative date for the talent show is March 3. 
The art show is scheduled for April 22-24. Both are open to students and staff. 

PREACHING The Cooperative Education Program in Preaching is 
OPPORTUNITIES: accepting more student participants this semester. 

Anyone interested in acquiring preaching experi-
ence with constructive evaluation will need to complete an application avail-~ 
able in the Formation in Ministry office. 

(OVER) 



HOUSING NEEDED: The 1981 Mission and Ministry Conference 
"Singing the Song in a Strange Land" will be 

held here at Southeastern the weekend of February 20-22. We are expecting 250 
participants from colleges and universities in North Carolina and other south-
eastern states, and we desperately need your help in housing these students. 
If you can be·of assistance, please contact either Martha Vertrees at 556-6236 
or the Student Affairs office, ext. 263. 

HMB INTERVIEWS: Jerry Scruggs of the personnel department of the 
Home Mission Board·will be here February 3 from 

1-3:00 p.m. and February 4 at 9:00 a.m. to have group interviews for students 
interested in home missions work. Sign up in FIM office. 

MEDICAL INSURANCE: All students are required to have medical in-
surance coverage. Students who did not have 

their insurance coverage information should bring this to the Business Office 
immediately. 

SNOW SKIING TRIP: A special skiing trip to Lake Junaluska/Maggie 
Valley will be available to the seminary connnu-

nity for the weekend of February 27-March 1. The cost is $13.50 per person, 
perday which includes lodging and two meals (breakfast and supper). Ski rentals 
are $12.00 per day. For more details, contact Weymon Bartlett, 328 Johnson 
Dorm or 556-6331. Sign up on the list in Appleby. A $10.'00 deposit is due by 
February 5. 

·.terial for the Campus Bulletin must reach the Student Affairs office by 
12 noon on Wednesday. 
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